
26 September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Year 7 Transition -PGL Adventure Weekend

I am pleased to be able to offer an extra 30 spaces for Y7 students to have the opportunity to take part in a

school trip to Boreatton Park in Shropshire from Friday 18 October 2024 to Sunday 20 October 2024. The trip

will be led by myself and Mrs Knight, and organised through PGL Travel Ltd.

What’s it all about?

It’s about having fun while taking part in a variety of adventure based activities designed to help your child

learn and develop new skills and really shine as an individual, while also being part of a team.

For many children this may be their first experience of staying away from home without you. PGL staff and I will

be on hand throughout to encourage, reassure and help, so that your child returns home even more confident

and independent, and with a real sense of achievement.

We have chosen to book with PGL because not only do they offer excellent value but they also have a

reassuring 60 years of experience organising trips for schools. Their extremely high standards ensure that your

child will be in safe hands at all times.

Visit PGL‘s website www.pgl.co.uk to find out more about the company and the location we will be visiting.

What does it cost?

The cost per person is £80.00, which can be paid via ParentMail prior to the trip.

The cost includes:

● Return coach travel from the academy

● A full daily programme of adventure activities

● Fun evening entertainment

● All meals and accommodation

● Full comprehensive travel insurance (details available on request)

There are no extra costs, however if you wish, you can provide a small amount of pocket money for your child

to spend in the gift shop.

https://schoolsandgroups.pgl.co.uk/centres/boreatton-park/


What do I need to do next?

If you would like your child to go on the trip, please complete the consent form below and return this to Miss

Foster/Mrs Bromley/Mrs Knight by Tuesday 1 October 2024 and then pay the £30.00 deposit by Friday 4

October. This will be followed by a final payment of £50.00 by Tuesday 8 October 2024. Please note that once

deposits have been paid to PGL they are not refundable and terms and conditions will apply.

You will also be invited to a parent information evening on Thursday 10 October 4.00-5.00 pm where you will

receive further details about the trip.

If you have any particular questions or concerns regarding your child’s participation in the trip please don’t

hesitate to contact me via the main academy number or by emailing emilyfoster@graceacademy.org.uk

Yours sincerely,

Miss E Foster

Ethos Lead

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

GRACE ACADEMY SOLIHULL: Parent/carer Permission slip for Y7 PGL Transition

weekend – 18/10/24 - 20/10/24

I give permission for _________________________________________Tutor Group _____________________

to attend the Y7 PGL Weekend from 18/10/24 - 20/10/24 at Boreatton Park in Shropshire.

Parents/carers printed name:___________________________ Signature:_________________________

Emergency Contact Number: ____________________________________________Date:__________________

**Return to Miss Foster/Mrs Bromley in the Ethos room or

Mrs Knight in Post 16 by Tuesday 1 October 2024**

mailto:emilyfoster@graceacademy.org.uk

